From: Lauren Evans
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Attachments:

From: Chantelle Chow

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2024 2:38 PM

To: Lauren Evans

Cc: Catherine Van Laeren

Subject: RE: Current and future public transport needs in Western Sydney — Post-hearing responses — 9
February 2024 hearing

Hi Lauren
Please see below the response to the QON in relation to TOD community consultation.

e The Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (the Department) commenced initial
briefings with all councils impacted by the Transport Oriented Development Program (TOD) in
December 2023. Between January and March 2024, the Department held numerous briefings
with councils and councillors and sought their feedback on the TOD program on behalf of their
communities.

¢ Inthe eight accelerated precincts, community and stakeholders will have an opportunity to
review and have their say on the details of the state-led rezonings through formal consultation
and engagement processes with engagement on the first precincts to start in the second quarter
of 2024.

e Information about TOD program is available to the community on the Department’s website.

Any questions please let me know.

Regards

Chantelle Chow

Specialist Planning Officer to the Executive Director, Metro West
Metro West

(Available Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday)
Planning, Land Use Strategy and Housing | Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

4 Parramatta Square, Parramatta NSW 2150 | Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
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